I am opposed to measure SB210 because forcing voters to do so in person is a form of voter
suppression. Vote by mail has been one of the best ways to bring democracy to the people and we
should not go back. Not only do we not have the infrastructure to support this, but we have seen how it
provides opportunities for the impediment of democracy through voter intimidation, issues with fraud,
and higher costs to maintain safe voting locations. Many of which then are closed when new
administrations, laws, or issues present themselves. Vote by mail is the best means of democracy we
have at the moment. Please do not remove this important tool for Oregonians.



